
Dorothy Menasco 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Good morning, Penny, 

Dorothy Menasco 
Monday, January 8, 2024 10:38 AM 
Penny Buys 

Hong Wang; Marissa Ramos 
RE: Document No. 06698-2023 

FILED 1/8/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 00095-2024 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Per your request below, DN 06698-2023 has been moved from Docket 20230001 to Docket 
20230007. It is noted that while the document referenced Docket 20230007, when it was filed 
electronically, it was entered in Docket 20230001 and the discrepancy wasn't noticed by CLK when it 
was entered in CMS. Hope that helps to clear up any confusion. 

From: Penny Buys <PBuys@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Monday, January 8, 2024 9:56 AM 

34601 nm ia.mon cada@fpl.com Floridc1 Power & Light 
Company November 
2023 S-ola1 Report 

Subject: Document No. 06698-2023 

Dorothy, 

12"'30001 
I 

12/20/ 2023 
4 :13:56 PM 

To: Dorothy Menasco 

<DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Cc: Hong Wang 
<HWang@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Marissa 

Ramos <mramos@psc.state.fl.us> 

Please move Document No. 06698-2023 from Docket No. 20230001-EI to Docket No. 20230007-EI. 

Thank you, 

Penny 

Penelope Buys 

Engineering Specialist 

Division of Engineering 
Florida Public Service Commission 
{850} 413-6518 

pbuys@psc.state.f/.us 
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